
We would like to say a massive thank 
you to Good Times On The Pitch and 
Morrisons in Yate for such generous 

donations. 

St. Mary’s Mail  
Welcome back to the first week of the summer term! This 
term, we focus on the value of courage, encouraging our 
pupils to step out of their comfort zone. Across the term, our 
topic learning will be linked to the theme "Global 
Neighbours" and we have exciting class trips planned. We 
look forward to sharing more on this through Class Dojo and in 
future newsletters. I want to extend a massive well done to 
our Netball team for reaching the regional final of the Bee 
Netball tournament! Your performance and sportsmanship 
truly embodied our vision: Explore, Enjoy, Excel; Be Amazing! 
Bethan Scriven 

 

Term Dates 

Sporting News 
A massive well done to the Netball team for reaching the 

County Finals this week.  
 

Match Report by Team Captain Lucie A 
 

 “We arrived at Bristol Grammar school feeling excited but a 
bit nervous. We knew these games were going to be harder 

because the other teams were some of the best in the south 
west.  We played really well.  We had to play 7 games in order 
to play in the play offs.  We were fighting for 6th place and won 

that game 4:2.  We are so proud of ourselves for getting so 
far.” 
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May 

Thursday 8th  VE Day Celebrations 2:15 p.m. 

Friday 9th  KS1 SS Great Britain Trip 

Monday 12th  PTA at The Lawns 7:30 p.m.  

Monday 12th – 
Friday 16th 

SATS 

Tuesday 13th  Reception Wild Place Project Trip 

Wednesday 14th 
– Friday 16th 

Yr4 Greatwood Residential 

Tuesday 20th Class & Yr 6 Leavers Photos 

June 

Monday 16th Sports Day 
• KS2 - a.m. 
• KS1 - 1 p.m. – 2:15 p.m. 
• Reception -  2:15 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

July 

Monday 23rd  Reserve Sports day if postponed 

Tuesday 15th  Yr6 Leavers Trip – Mojo Active 

Term 5 
Start: Tues 22nd April 
End: Fri 23rd May  

 
Term 6 
Start: Mon 2nd June 
End: Tues 22nd July 
Inset Mon 21st July 
            Tues 22nd July  

Well done to the following students who have 
received a certificate in the last few weeks. 

 

Logan C, Isla W, Bella G, Grace J, Henry S, Charlie E, Jonah B, Cassidy, 
Caoimhe, Emilia, Mila G, All of Ash Class, Star, Peter, Alessia, 

Christopher, Alex C, Daniel R, Nicholas, Archie J, Fletcher, Josh, 
Samaya, Isla W, Shelbie, Vasco, James, Gabby, Charlie N, Kaleb, 

Ralphie G, Henry B, Rupert, River-Rose, Penny, Star, Ayling, Benny, 
Tommy, Lily F, Brodie, Sophia, Olivia E, Cian, Toby B and Olivia B 

 Please come along to the St Georges Day 
Celebrations this Saturday 26th April 

between 10:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  
Yate Heritage Centre. 

The Friends of St Mary’s are running a stall so why 
not come along and buy some sweets or try your 

luck at winning a big jar of mini eggs or a ticket for 4 
to any show of your choice at Good times On the 

Pitch.  We would love to see you and would be very 
grateful for your support.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated and bought cakes last 

term. We raised a fantastic £137 

for the Food Bank.   
Thank you all! 

https://goodtimeslive.co.uk/

